It's Picnic Time

A day of endless adventures and laughter - Our one-day picnic to Chittilappilly Square was a perfect blend of fun, games and lasting memories.



Staff Trip

Fun under the sun at Indriya Sands Resort, Kuzhupilly - Our staff picnic was an absolute delight-a day filled with laughter, camaraderie and shared moments of joy that will be cherished by all.



FOR PRIVATE CIRCULATION ONLY

Printed and published by Fr. Augustine Mampilly CMI, for and on behalf of Viswajyothi Kindergarten Chief Editor: Ms. Sajani Susan Philip, Headmistress, Viswajyothi Kindergarten. Printed at Jann Offset Press, Kakkanad













VISWAJYOTHI KINDERGARTEN, ANGAMALY

Phone: +91 484 2736611 | Website: www.viswajyothi.org | Email: kg@viswajyothi.org



Dear Parents,

It feels like just yesterday when we sent out our first newsletter and now we stand at the threshold of bidding farewell to this academic year. As we reflect on the journey, we lift our hearts in thanksgiving to God Almighty. In every step we took, in every challenge we faced and in every success we celebrated, His goodness was evident.

The month of February was particularly vibrant, with Sports Day, the Gallery Walk and the Picnic-moments that kept our spirits high. Alongside these joyful moments, we diligently conducted assessments, marking the culmination of our educational efforts.

Now, it's time to say goodbye to our beloved UKG kids. Their graduation ceremony is scheduled for the 16th of March, a day where we will celebrate their growth, achievements and the wonderful memories created throughout the year.

As we approach the upcoming holidays, here's some advice to make the most of the summer break. Encourage a healthy balance between rest, play and engaging activities. Enjoy the outdoors with family picnics, nature walks or visits to local parks. Consider limiting screen time and nurture a love for reading by exploring books together. Discover hobbies that

family members might enjoy. Please think of more ways to explore and enjoy these precious moments together. Your creativity and involvement are key to making this summer break truly special.

Thank you for your invaluable partnership throughout this journey. Wishing you a wonderful break and looking forward to the continued journey together. With deep gratitude,

Ms Sajani Susan Philip HEADMISTRESS



Sports Day Magic

Mrs. Reeni Tharakan, the powerlifting champion with numerous accolades for India, graced the occasion as the Chief Guest. The event, adorned with vibrant colour displays and exciting activities, added an extra layer of enthusiasm and energy to the celebration.



Gallery Walk

The Gallery Walk was inaugurated by Mrs. Lekha G Nair, the Head of the Department of Science at VPS. It was an engaging platform for our kids to present their EVS projects and share their learning experiences. We are immensely proud of our students for presenting the exhibits with both articulate and unwavering confidence.

